
/Sent

Oct 27, 2022 at 6:46 AM

Fw: Ameren limestone Ridge Project.

JW  >
To: Erin Bradley < >

Don't know if you got this. See you after while, thanks.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Roger Frazier" 
To: "JW" >
Cc: "Kevin Brunke" >, "Matt Bowyer" , "MMURRAY@atllp.com" ,

"  "Kyle Lorenz" >, "Matt Vitello" < >, "Keith
Cordell" 
Sent: Tue, Oct 25, 2022 at 9:29 AM
Subject: RE: Ameren limestone Ridge Project.
Joe,

As we discussed on the phone today it is the objective of our agency to minimize the negative impacts to the natural resources and the users of Apple Creek
Conservation Area.  As I stated in our conversation with you this morning it is our understanding that the new line will cross form the west side of the existing easement
to the east side after entering the conservation area and stay on the east side until they clear the existing shooting range boundary.  Once clear of the shooting range
they are moving back over to the west side of the existing line.

Below is the contact information for Kyle and Matt.  Both copied in this email

Kyle Lorenz

Matt Vitello

Hope this helps.  As a neighbor to the CA please let us know if there are issues related to adjoining our conservation area.  As discussed during the phone conversation
we are always trying to strive for good relationships with our neighbors.

Thank you for your concern about impacts to the natural resources on your property.

Sincerely
Roger Frazier

-----Original Message-----
From: JW < >
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2022 6:14 PM
To: Roger Frazier < >
Cc: Kevin Brunke < >; Matt Bowyer < >; ; 
Subject: Ameren limestone Ridge Project.

    Hello. My property borders the Apple Creek CA shooting range on the south. During the course of the "limestone ridge project" our properties are going to have
transmission poles placed on them. It has been my understanding that Ameren's intent has always been to place the poles on the west side of the existing Citizens
Electric transmission lines. I received an email stating that the understanding was, the lines were going to be switching to the east side before coming onto the shooting
range, and then switch back to the west after passing it, and then entering my property on County Road 532.
      However, I just received an email from a lawyer that is working with Ameren that states.... "As to the location of the line, the MDC email is incorrect.  The current plan
has the line crossing the 69kV line on the Mark Petzoldt property and staying on the west side until it departs the existing corridor to connect to the new substation
facilities at the terminus of the project. " 
    I have a family burial plot on the west side and my request was for Ameren to keep it on the east from before it gets to the shooting range until after it leaves my
property. However they are claiming that it does not cross for the shooting range. I feel like someone is either lying to me or to you. We have talked with Pam and  she
said that it does cross before the shooting range, but again the Ameren lawyer claims she is wrong, and it does not.  Any help, input, or documentation you might have
to show whether it crosses or not would be helpful, but either way you may want to get in contact with someone about the line's location because there is apparently
some confusion as to the location of the line.

Thanks, Joe Wissman.
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